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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a stabbing that occurred 
early this morning at 3716 Southwest 13 Court, Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 
 
Fort Lauderdale Police Officers were dispatched to the area at approximately 
5:59 A.M.  On arrival, they discovered the victim who had been stabbed.  The 
victim was transported to Broward General Medical Center, where he is listed in 
critical but stable condition.  The victim has been identified as Alsondro Ramirez, 
W/M, 03-07-1974.  Ramirez is expected to survive from his injuries. 
 
Detectives are in the process of determining what actually occurred.  At this time, 
it appears as if there may have been a physical struggle, as a result of a 
disturbance.  As soon as more information becomes available it will be released.  
The suspect is known to the victim. 
 
Anyone with information on this incident or who may have witnessed it is 
encouraged to contact Detective Justin Moody at 954-828-4018 or Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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